
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 15th November 2024 

This week… 
 
The children are enjoying learning all the Nativity songs and 
on Monday, we had the best first practise EVER in my 
teaching career.  The children were so well behaved, attentive 
and patient – very well done to them all!   
‘The Big, Little Nativity’ dates are as follows; 
Tuesday 10th December: Afternoon performance – 1:45 pm 
Wednesday 11th December: Evening performance – 6:30 pm 
 
We read ‘Room on the Broom’ and have had fun with some 
magical inspired learning activities in class. 
 
The children looked fabulous in their own clothes whilst 
raising money for Children in Need today.  We all enjoyed our 
challenge of running 10 laps around the MUGA so much, that 
we are going to keep it as a daily activity!  
 
Next Week… we will be designing our own spells and writing 
or drawing pictures based on our story ‘Room on the Broom’. 
 
In maths, we will be comparing numbers. 
 
Fridays – Book change day.   
Library books and Reception reading books. 
Please ensure your child’s books are in their reading folder 
each Friday, thank you so much. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


